Memo from the desk of

Maureen Guilfoyle

To: Diane Cappiello

Cc: Yolanda Koon

Re: Title I School Wide Approval

Date: March 28th, 2022

Please approve a board resolution for the following:

Jefferson Elementary School has been granted approval to operate a Title I Schoolwide program during the 2022-2023 school year.

The 2022-2023 Annual School Plan will be completed and submitted to the NJDOE for Jefferson Elementary School by June 30rd.

Please forward the board resolution to my office after the meeting.

Thanks.



Maureen Guilfoyle <mguilfoyle@twpunionschools.org>

Transition to Schoolwide - approval notice

1 message

Sackner, Daniel < Daniel.Sackner@doe.nj.gov>

Wed, Mar 9, 2022 at 8:16 AM

To: "taylor@twpunionschools.org" <taylor@twpunionschools.org>, "ykoon@twpunionschools.org" <ykoon@twpunionschools.org>, "mlwilliams@twpunionschools.org" <mlwilliams@twpunionschools.org>,

"mguilfoyle@twpunionschools.org" <mguilfoyle@twpunionschools.org>

Good Morning,

Please accept this email as notification that the Office of Supplemental Educational Programs has granted approval to the Jefferson Elementary School to operate a Title I Schoolwide program for the 2022-2023 school year. Attached is the scoring rubric used to approve the school's transition to a Title I Schoolwide program.

To maintain full, Title I Schoolwide approval status, Jefferson Elementary School must continue to work with its stakeholder group to finalize the 2022-2023 Annual School Plan (ASP). The ASP framework is accessed in NJ Homeroom at the ASPS link https://homeroom.state.nj.us/.

Please Note: Information for this school is being loaded into the ASP system and should be completed within the next several weeks. Upon completion, the principal of the above school will be able to open and begin to complete their ASP. To assist in this process the principal will be notified of an upcoming training session which will outline how to complete and submit the ASP. The change for this school's status from targeted assistance to schoolwide will appear in the district's FY 2023 ESEA application.

I look forward to working with you and your colleagues as you prepare to operate a Title I Schoolwide program in the Jefferson Elementary School during the 2022-2023 school year. If you have any immediate questions, please contact me directly.



Dan Sackner

Planning Associate 2

New Jersey Department of Education

Division of Educational Services

Office of Supplemental Educational Programs